
NOLLAIG 2018 

Boys and girls from 6th Class led our Advent prayers at   

assembly. The boys and girls from 3rd Class to 6th Class    

enjoyed a trip to the cinema to see ‘The Grinch’.              

Junior Infants to 2nd Class enjoyed the Christmas Puppet 

Show with hot chocolate. Our annual Swag making and  

Christmas Raffle took place this week. Our Christmas  

Concert will take place on Thursday morning.  

On behalf of the staff and the children, 

we sincerely thank everyone who con-

tributed in so many ways to our school 

community since September.   

We wish the members of the 

Board of Management and 

the  Parent Association a 

very happy Christmas. Thank 

you for giving so generously 

of your time and for your continued 

dedication and support.  

School closes at midday on Friday, 21st December 

School reopens Monday, 7th January 2019  

Many thanks for your Voluntary 

Contribution to the school in 

2018. This funding enables us 

to maintain the school building 

and provide your children with 

extra educational opportunities and         

resources.  

We wish you all a happy, healthy 
and peaceful holiday with family 
and friends.  Bainigí      
taitneamh as na laethanta 
saoire. Nollaig Shona agus  
Athbhliain faoi Mhaise 
daoibh go léir.  

Our Junior Infants 

classes thrilled a 

packed hall at 

9.15am last Friday  

with a wonderful 

nativity. It was our 

first time to stage a morning show and 

the performance was excellent. A huge 

thank you to parents and of course     

Ms. Clerkin and Ms. Hutchinson. 


